
Let’s Save Our Coast... Again.
We, the undersigned residents of Canada, draw the attention of the House to the following:
• THAT the Canadian Government should not spend billions of dollars on a pipeline;
• THAT expanding the Trans Mountain Pipeline will increase the risk of bitumen oil spills, endangering Canada’s environment and wildlife, and putting 
thousands of marine and tourism jobs at risk;
• THAT expanding the pipeline would disregard the right of Indigenous Peoples to say no to projects affecting their territories and resources; 
• THAT expanding the pipeline will increase greenhouse gas emissions and make it impossible to meet Canada’s global climate targets;
• THAT in light of the unanimous federal court decision, the federal government must fix the broken pipeline approval process to create certainty for 
communities and industry;

THEREFORE the federal government must cease the Trans Mountain pipeline expansion and invest in clean, renewable energy sources.

NAME 				       SIGNATURE EMAIL / PHONESTREET ADDRESS (with city, province, postal code)

PLEASE SEND COMPLETED PETITIONS TO Nathan Cullen MP // House of Commons // Ottawa, ON // K1A 0A6. (Please use an envelope. No postage required.)

Stay connected
To keep updated on this 
campaign, please fill in your 
email and/or phone number. 
This portion of the petition 
will be detached and kept 
confidential, and not shared with 
the federal government or any 
other parties.


